
 

 

 

 

We are very excited this 

month to have started our 

2019 preparation course for 

new Home -Start volunteers 

(left). The training course 

runs for 10 weeks once a 

year. As always, we will be 

covering a wide range of 

topics and giving them as 

much information as 

possible to help support 

families who are going 

through a difficult time.  

Email: office@home -start -cotswolds.org.uk    Home -Start Cotswolds, c/o Cirencester Baptist Church, 

   Chesterton Lane, Cirencester, GL7 1YE    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Happy New Year!  

In December, staff and trustees 

took our amazing volunteers 

out for a Christmas lunch to 

thank them for all that they do 

to support local families. Those 

from the South Cotswolds went 

to The Tunnel Inn in Coates 

(left) and volunteers from the 

North Cotswolds went to the 

Old Stocks Inn (below). It was 

great to see everyone and kick -

start the festive season!  
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Treasurer needed!  
Do you, or anyone you know, have the 

skills to be our Treasurer? We have a 

board of 10 Trustees and two advisors 

and are looking for someone to oversee 

our finances. The role is voluntary and 

involves approx. eight hours per month, 

plus Management and Committee meet-

ing every two months. So if you would 

like to use your financial skills to make a 

difference, please get in touch. (We also 

have other Trustee roles for people with 

fund -raising experience!)  


